
DELRAN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
52 Hartford Road 

Delran, New Jersey 08075 

(856) 461-6800 

 

 

January 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Community Member: 

 

As an active and influential member of our community, your ideas on the future of public education are of great 

interest to us and the entire Delran Township Board of Education. 

 

The Board of Education is about to embark upon the development of a Strategic Plan and we would like you to 

consider joining us in this effort.  On January 12
th

 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board of Education conference room there will 

be a meeting to explain the strategic planning process and an opportunity to sign up for various committees. 

 

Mary Ann Friedman and Kathy Winecoff from New Jersey School Boards Association will serve as our planning 

facilitators and, of course, staff will be actively involved.  There are many ways in which you can join the process, 

from serving on the central planning committee to simply sharing your ideas in writing.  The way to find out how you 

can help is to attend one of the introductory meetings. 

 

We hope you will be able to attend the Community Strategic Planning Orientation meeting on January 12
th

 at 7:00 

p.m.  If you cannot attend on the 12
th

, you are welcome to attend the Middle and High School PTA meeting on Jan. 

10
th

 at 7:00 pm, the Elementary PTA meeting on Jan. 19
th

 at 7:30 pm, or the Delran staff Strategic Planning 

Orientation on Jan. 18
th

 at 3:30 pm to share your experiences and expectations with us.  I have attached a calendar for 

locations and more details on these meetings. 

 

If none of these dates are convenient, but you would like to be involved or receive more information about the process, 

please call Linda Gringeri, Director of Curriculum and Instruction at 856-461-2900 extension 2322 or 2139. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Lynn Jeney 

Board President 

Delran Township School District 

 

 

Dr. Patricia Camp – Superintendent 
Dr. Christopher Russo – Business Administrator 

Dr. Alan Elstein – Director of Pupil Personnel Services 

Ms. Linda Gringeri – Director of Curriculum & Instruction  
 


